	
	
	



Why pencils should have rights

Our casual disregard for pencils—breaking them, losing them, throwing them away when they're just a bit shorter. It really reflects a broader wasteful attitude toward resources. Creating "pencil rights" (proper storage, using them completely, recycling them properly) would cultivate mindfulness about consumption and waste that extends to larger environmental issues.

From a pencil's point of view, school is a place of constant torture and gradual destruction. Using a pencil until it's just a little stub no matter how un-neat your writing leads to better attention to detail and longer attention span. This gains the valuable attention of teachers earning you praises of discipline.

Throwing a half-used pencil away is like charging your phone when it is fifty percent. Pencil's that are thrown away each year is worth half a forest. Additionally throwing your pencil in the wrong in contributes to pollution as the "lead" is harmful to creatures whe they mistake pencils for food.

Having Pencil rights opposes these bad habits and can earn the attention of teachers. Implementing Pencil rights is like quenching the thirst of a plant. 

In the end it is your choice to implement this crucial program or not. I hope you say yes to this proposal.
	
	
	



